
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jesse C. Parker, CPA 
Director of Reimbursement 
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As Director of our Reimbursement team, Jesse has over ten years of healthcare 
regulatory reimbursement and payment experience. Through his work for  

one of the Medicare Administrative Contractors (MAC), Jesse offers experience with financial and 
governmental reimbursement audits for healthcare organizations and government entities. This 
knowledge provides our clients with a current understanding as to what the auditors are requesting and 
how providers can work to optimize their reimbursement while meeting the regulatory requirements. 
 
During his work at the MAC, Jesse conducted extensive audits of the Medicare cost reports, ensuring 
Medicare reimbursement was fairly stated by reconciling reported amounts to external documentation 
and investigating any detected variances. His ability to maintain open communication and manage 
multiple projects at one time ensures clients’ needs are met and led to the development of strong working 
relationships with provider clients. 
 
Since joining The Rybar Group, Jesse has been instrumental in assisting our clients in identifying revenue 
opportunities through analysis of their cost reports and through the application of regulatory 
opportunities. Additionally, he is a key member of our COVID-19 team, remaining on top of the 
continually changing regulations and requirements and assisting our clients in obtaining the various 
relief funds available and in preparing for the related required reporting and single audits. 
 
Jesse received his Bachelor of Science in Accounting from Central Michigan University. He is a member 
of the Florida Association of Certified Public Accountants and a member of the Michigan Great Lakes 
Chapter of Healthcare Financial Management Association. 


